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I am in support of SB420. As a parent of a child who had a brain injury when he was 

16, it would have been incredibly helpful to know what resources were available at 

the time. Instead, we were faced with one of the biggest nightmares a parent could 

go through, struggling to find ways to help your child navigate a complete change of 

life, loss of dreams (for all members of the family) and finding ways to grieve the 

many things now lost. 

Many doctors are clueless as are many therapists on how to really deal with brain 

injury. The few you find are worth their weight in gold; they help you understand 

better the situation as well as bring a realization that there is very, very little help or 

knowledge to be found.  

Please help us find hope through SB420.  

Thank you, 

Sincerely,  

Laura Borges 


